
 
 

 

 

 

December 15, 2023 

 

Manager-Listing Compliance    Manager- Listing Compliance 

BSE Limited                               National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Floor 25, P J Towers, Dalal Street  Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 

Mumbai -400 001    Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 

Mumbai-400051 

 

Scrip code: 532640 Symbol: CYBERMEDIA 

 

 

Sub: Clarification on price movement 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

With reference to (i) BSE’s Letter Reference No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/ 2023-2024 / 3755 received 

vide email dated December 15, 2023 at 05:55 p.m.; and (ii) NSE’s Letter Reference No. 

NSE/CM/Surveillance/13682 dated December 15, 2023 received vide email dated December 15, 2023 

received at 06:15 p.m., we wish to inform that there is no such price sensitive information in the 

Company which has not been disclosed to the stock exchanges and this fluctuation is purely market 

driven. 

 

Further, we wish to confirm that the Company is not aware about the reasons for the price movement of 

our Company’s security, in the recent past, as queried in the abovesaid letter/email. 

 

We would also like to inform you that our company has been giving timely disclosures of all material 

events as per Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 

2015 and assure you to give timely disclosure of material events, if any, in future. 

 

Kindly take note of the same and acknowledge the receipt. 

 

Yours truly, 

For Cyber Media (India) Limited 

 

 

 

Anoop Singh 

Company Secretary 

M. No. F8264 

 

http://cybermedia.co.in/
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